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January News
Open Registration
We are opening up our Registration to the public starting Monday,  
January 8th.  Please let your friends know if they are looking to enroll.  
Hopefully, all our in-house families have registered for their choice of 
days for the 24-25 school year.  If not, please do so quickly as spots are 
filling up!  If you need a Registration form, please stop by the office or 
you can find them on our website at fcpjax.net.

Pajama day
Important dates

1/8 Welcome back!
1/15 MLK Day – no school
1/25 & 1/26 fun feast
1/29 & 1/30 vision is priceless
1/30 & 1/31 pajama day

RAFFLE BASKET WINNERS!
We are so thrilled with the response that we received from our Preschool  
families!  The Preschool raised $1,147.00 and that could not have been 
done without all the hard work of our PAC Committee and the generosity 
of the parents that donated items and funds to make a fantastic selection 
of baskets!  Thank you for supporting our School.  We appreciate YOU!

Vision is Priceless
Vision is Priceless will be doing vision 
screenings here for the 3’s and VPK children 
on January 29th & 30th. This is a free service 
provided to the Preschool.

On Tuesday & Wednesday, January 30th & 
31st, wear your most comfortable and cozy 
pajamas to school to celebrate our Wacky 
Weather Theme.  Warm Cocoa will be 
served!

Pizza fun feast
Pizza Fun Feast is on Thursday, January 25th and Friday, January 26th.   
Enjoy cheese pizza, Veggie Straws, fruit and a dessert for $5.00.


